
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Bob Fletcher 
Secretary, Modification Panel 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
51 Homer Road 
Solihull 
B91 3LT 
 
 
7th September 2012 
 
 
Dear Bob 
 
RE:  UNC Modification 420 
 
British Gas supports the implementation of UNC Modification Proposal 420.   
 
British Gas believes that enabling customers to connect to the network is 
good for the industry and good for customers.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the response, please do not hesitate to 
contact me directly. 
 
Kindest regards, 
 
Andrew Margan 
(07789 577327) 
 
British Gas 


